
Piedmont Safer Streets Project

Community 
Workshop

We Want Your Input!!!

Participate From Anywhere

The City encourages all Piedmonters to
participate so that we can achieve the best
possible outcomes. The workshop will review
progress made since 2014 and will include a lively
community discussion on future directions.

Wednesday, December 9, 2020, 6 pm 

Residents can participate in the workshop by
clicking https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81375581911
or by opening or calling into Zoom and entering
Meeting ID: 813 7558 1911.

For more information, please visit the Piedmont Safer Streets project website and
for any questions contact Associate Planner Gopika Nair at gnair@piedmont.ca.gov
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